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8 March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Earring Guidance 
 
The Association for Physical Education (AfPE) has updated the guidance for Jewellery in PE and we 
have therefore reviewed our school policy in response.  
 
With immediate effect, we will require all pupils to remove items of jewellery for every Physical 
Education lesson in order to establish a safe working environment. This applies to all ear and body 
piercings, including retainer and expander earrings.  
 
Children who continue to wear earrings will not be able to take part in the practical element of lessons 
but will be able to take on other roles including but not limited to Coach, Umpire etc.  
 
If you would like to discuss this further please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
E. Roberts 
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